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School Uniform 

As a school we review our uniform costs on a regular basis as we are committed to ensuring our school uniform is 

affordable and accessible to all pupils and does not place an unreasonable financial burden on parents.  For 

September 2024 we have made a change in relation to school trousers (see below).  This change is in addition to 

the changes we made last year to our PE kit. 

Full details of our uniform, PE kit and Policy can be found on our school website. 

School Uniform - From September 2024  

Uniform 

Item 

Current From September 2024 Approximate savings 

(Based on a high street store who 

stock uniform all year) 

Blazer Blue Badged Blazer 

Only available at Monkhouse 

 

 

No change 

 

Not applicable 

Jumper Badged grey V-neck jumper with gold 

trim around the neckline. 

 

Only available at Monkhouse 

 

 

No change 

 

Not applicable 

Trousers Badged grey trousers 

Only available at Monkhouse 

Plain dark grey trousers 

which can be purchased 

anywhere 

 

From £6 - £8 

Skirt Badged grey skirt 

Only available at Monkhouse 

No change. 

Please note that our skirt 

is an optional item. 

 

 

Not applicable 

 

 
 


